
Attention Families

Enjoy the summer activities and don’t worry about the stress of
finding all the class supplies for your child this year. Please focus
on spending time with your children and picking out their new
outfits for the start of the school year or playing a game with
them.

We know some families would like to support their child’s
classroom and many teachers would appreciate different items
donated for the classroom to use throughout the year for
different projects and everyday situations. These items may
include: Ziplock bags (sandwich, quart, or gallon size), spoons,
brown paper bags, and sticky notes. A more detailed list will be
provided by the teachers during Open House if you’re interested
in donating for the class.


